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WE ARE PARTNERS INWE ARE PARTNERS INWE ARE PARTNERS IN
   YOUR STUDENT’SYOUR STUDENT’SYOUR STUDENT’S

EDUCATIONEDUCATIONEDUCATION

Partner with us!
Collaborative School Committee
We would like all parents who have
expressed an interest in becoming a voting
member of our parent leadership group to
plan to attend our Back to School Night.  At
the meeting in the cafeteria, we will have
parents who are interested come to the
front to say your name and the grades of
your students.  This will give parents in the
community a chance to see your face
before we have a vote next week to select 3
new members.   

Back to School Night 
(Thurs. 9/14 @ 4-6 pm)
Come visit your student’s teacher, learn
about our school-wide goals, and sign up to
be a library volunteer.  Also, there will be
free snacks, a Hispanic Heritage family
project raffle for gift cards to “Pollo Loco!”

Also, please bring a family photo to share
with your student’s teachers (playing a
sport, singing or playing an instrument, or
just having fun together.

Agenda
4:00 - 4:50 p.m.
ECE - 2nd: Meet with Teacher (classroom)
3rd - 5th: Meet with Principal (cafeteria)

5:00 - 5:45 p.m.
ECE - 2nd: Meeting with Principal (cafeteria)
3rd - 5th:  Meet with Teacher (in classrooms)

Visit all of the stations to go into the
RAFFLE!

John H. Amesse Families,

We are partners in your student’s
education.  As such, we have two
important documents that we will be
sharing with you this week at our Back
to School Night.   At Back to School
Night both the digital copy and paper
copies will be available.

Family Handbook
The Family Handbook reviews
important policies that are important to
ensure that students are ready to learn
and that there is clear communication
around systems and operations.

Parent/School Compact
The Parent/School Compact will list
expectations that you should have of
school staff, and crucial ways that we
need families to partner with us in
order to help every student achieve
grade level goals.

We will also include links to the
documents in next week’s Roadrunner
Rundown.   Please read the documents,
and return the online form or the paper
form as a form of signature.



Reminders 

What's new!

September
September 15th 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.
Back to School Night

September 15th- October 15th,
2023- Back to School Night 4:00
- 6:00 p.m.  

October
October 16, 2023 (Time TBD)
Family Conference Day

Fill the out the “You Benefit” Form
Please continue to fill out the You

Benefit! form (formerly referred to as the
Meals Application). We ask all DPS

families to please complete the You
Benefit! form for the 2023-24 school

year, which is in the Parent Portal.  By
completing the form, you will help us
access all available funds to cover the

cost of meals, and other nutritional
programs for students.

This year all breakfast and lunch meals
are free for families, but filling out the

form support our overall funding.

SPECIAL RESOURCE TO SUPPORT 
STUDENTS ACADEMICALLY!

Saturday School
John H. Amesse is looking to have a special
Saturday School tutoring program from 9
a.m. - 12 p.m. for Kindergarten through 5th

grade students starting on October 7th.
Please fill out this form if you are
interested in having your student

considered for this free program. We will
select students based on academic need

and parent interest. We will have a final list
by mid-September.

Sign up at the link below:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E044

FABAA28A1FB6-saturday

Sign up to be a volunteer!
If you are interested in coming into your

child's classroom for a celebration, reading
stories to students, helping in the library,
or volunteering to support staff members

with preparing copies and materials for
instruction; you will need to register as a

volunteer. This registration must be
renewed each here. Go to the link below to

register. 

English Link:
https://app.sterlingvolunteers.com/en/Can

didates/Account/Register

Spanish Link:
https://app.sterlingvolunteers.com/es/Can

didates/Account/Register
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Uniforms de JHAE  2023-2024

Just as a reminder of our uniform policy and the
schedule. Starting on Monday, August 28th, all
students must follow the uniform policy as outlined
above.  Here is some additional information
regarding our uniform dress days and reminder of
our uniform policy.

Pants:
- jeans/khaki pants, shorts, or skirts that are blue,
black or tan (with no holes.). Shorts and skirts
should be no more than 3 inches above the knee.
ECE: For students who are in ECE (3 to 4 year old),
they are permitted to wear leggings (for the girls) or
sweatpants that are blue, black, or brown (without
holes.) 

Shoes:
Should be closed-toed shoes., with no flashing lights
or “heelies” (for student safety and to eliminate
distractions).
If you have any questions or need any
assistance, please reach out to our main office
at 720-424-9988. Thank you.

Monday Polo Logo ("Pollo
Loco") Raffle

We will have a fun raffle for
students who are in uniform on

Mondays.  Students wearing their
John H. Amesse polo with a logo on
Monday will be put into a raffle for a

gift card to our local "Pollo Loco"
restaurant.  So, be sure to support

your student in having their
uniform with the logo on Mondays.

The next raffle will be on Monday,
September 11th!


